
Example Email for Bishop Rhoades 
 

Email: bishopsoffice@diocesefwsb.org 
 
Subject: Urgent Concern: Mary McAleese as Saint Mary’s College, Notre 
Dame IN Commencement Speaker 
 
Dear Bishop Rhoades, 
 
I write with respect for your leadership but deep concern over Saint Mary’s 
College selecting Mary McAleese as its 2025 commencement speaker and 
honorary degree recipient. Her public advocacy for abortion, same-sex marriage, 
and women’s ordination directly contradicts Church teaching, making her an 
unsuitable choice for a Catholic institution. This decision risks scandal and further 
drift from the college’s mission. 
 
Your 2023 intervention stopped a misguided policy at Saint Mary’s—proof of your 
authority and commitment. I insist you act now with equal resolve: direct President 
Conboy to rescind this invitation. Silence is not an option; the faithful expect you to 
defend our Church’s integrity. Please respond swiftly—this is a critical moment for 
your diocese. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
[Your Name] 
[Your Phone Number] 
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